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Continued 
projects
- Grief Absence Policy
- Career Closet revamp
- Reviving the bike share program
- Grad Closet
- Period Project
- Emergency Contraceptive Vending 

Machine
- Social Programming 

- Ice cream socials, monthly art 
contests, ice skating, and more 



What’s on students minds?

Student Wages

Cost of living goes up, staff and 
student wages are staying down. 

Students are looking for jobs off 
campus, leading to staffing issues in 

places like the dining hall

Getting involved

Many students seem to be interested in 
joining student organizations. In the first 

couple of weeks many showed up to intro 
meetings. Engagement seems to be up!

Housing
Not enough to sustainably 

support NMU students. A lot 
of students are unhappy 

about sharing a room with 3

On Campus Tutoring

The Tutoring Center could benefit 
from increased advertisement. 

Many students don't know about 
the resources available to them

Many students have noted that 
the food in the dining hall has 

improved. Adding another 
station for paninis was well 

received

Food on campus

NMU Wifi

We are seeing and hearing a 
lot of negative comments 
about the wifi on campus 



Event details

Tuesday, September 17th 2024

● Goals:
○ Provide students with a chance to connect 

with the community
○ Provide a place for students to purchase 

locally grown produce on campus
○ Kick off the year with an event that brings 

students together to have some fun!
● Activities

○ Yard games, Zumba with Mark Shevy, live 
music from student band- Total Head, tie-dye 
t-shirt, visit the Wildpups

● Turnout
○ 55 vendors

■ 18 Student vendors
■ 37 Local vendors

○ Attendees

ASNMU 
Wildcat 
Farmers 
Market



- Grief Absence Policy

- Drafted, waiting for it to pass

- Support for student organizations

- Increase student belonging

- Student organization rentals

- Voter registration

- Working with organizations to get students 

registered to vote

- Monthly newsletter 

- Sent to all students, this would consist of things 

happening on campus, highlights of student 

organizations, and any approved requests that 

may be sent our way

- Connecting with Students!

- We'll be hosting events to hear students' 

opinions and explore how ASNMU can better 

support them

What do we 
plan on 
working on 
moving 
forward?
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